
Future Northfield Regional Transit Hub 
and Historic Northfield Depot

HF 2295 and SF 2386 
and Governor Walz proposed 
bonding bill
$2.5 million request

Project summary
The regional hub will include:

•	 Public bathrooms
•	 Waiting area
•	 42 parking stalls
•	 Convenient pedestrian and bicycle access

Regional and statewide 
significance
•	 Hiawathaland Transit identified the station as 

a key priority in increasing bus ridership.

•	 Northfield Line bus company will use the 
station for their daily routes to the Twin Cities.

•	 Exploring future service with Minnesota Valley 
Transit Authority (MVTA) for commuter bus.

•	 Station identified for future passenger rail and 
site planning consideration in design

•	 Regional transportation hub for major 
employment

•	 Northfield identified as a regional center and 
local redevelopment area

•	 Project expected to spur new economic 
development


